
Advance Care Planning Documents in the HIE

Advance Care Planning in the District 
Advance care planning documents that have been created or uploaded to the A|D Vault Exchange are made
viewable within the CRISP DC HIE. Providers can create or upload documents using the embedded version
of MyDirectives for Clinicians embedded in the CRISP DC HIE. Patients are also able to use A|D Vault’s public
facing patient portal at MyDirectives.com to create or upload advance care planning documents on their
own. 

If your organization is not yet a participant in the Advance Care Planning Initiative and utilizing A|D Vault’s
MyDirectives for Clinicians app in the HIE, please contact Priya.Byati@crisphealth.org. Regardless of your
organization’s use of A|D Vault’s tools, all CRISP users can view, download, and print advance care planning
documents in the CRISP DC HIE. Below is a quick guide of how to view the documents within the HIE. 

Care Coordination 
First, select the Clinical Information application. Next, select the Care Coordination menu option. After
navigating to Care Coordination, CRISP users will see two tabs: Care Team and Advance Directives. Select
the Advance Directives tab. Users will see details about when the form was submitted, the source of the
form (A|D Vault for DC), the document type and effective date. By clicking on the folder icon, users can view
the full document.

Project Support and Backing 
The Advance Care Planning initiative is a joint venture between the DC Department of Healthcare Finance
(DHCF) and DC Department of Health (DOH). The initiative is the result of DC legislation Sec. 21-2221.14a and
Recommendation 5 in the Mayor’s Commission on Healthcare Systems Transformation report. CRISP DC was
awarded the grant in October 2021 to develop the infrastructure to allow the electronic exchange of
advance directives and electronic Medical Orders for Scope of Treatment forms and implement it District-
wide. 

To learn more about this project, please reach out to Priya.Byati@crisphealth.org. 
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